
 

 

January 12, 2021 

 

Michelle Jones 

Department of Public Instruction 

125 South Webster Street 

PO Box 7841 

Madison, WI 53707 

 

Dear Mrs. Jones 

This letter is to correct the following items for the School District of Hillsboro: 

 October 1 Child Count – should be increased by 2 students  

Elementary School Discipline – did not sync by the deadline.  It was present later that same day. 

Roster Sections for Elementary School – did not sync by the deadline.  It was present later that same day. 

Graduation Program – again, did not sync by the deadline.  It was present later that same day. 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jenny A. Barreau 

Technology Integration Coach 

 


